
   BUILDING GOD’S KINGDOM—ONE PERSON AT A TIME! 

MARCH 2018 

“ADDITIONS!” to 

RIDGE TOP BIBLE CAMP 
SPRING EVENTS 

Outdoor Day—Saturday March 24                       Teen Retreat—April 13-14 

Birdsongs Concert—Friday April 27                      Super Saturday—May 5 

Yard Sale—Saturday May 12                                  Ladies Retreat—Saturday June 23 

Check the website for more information and registration forms,  

or call Bill Bennett 417-342-7659 

PROJECTS 

40X40 Basketball Court—FULLY FUNDED!!—need help pouring the concrete 

Zipline—FULLY FUNDED!!—volunteers are already in place to complete this project 

Staff Quarters and Dining Hall showers—FULLY FUNDED!!—need help to build 

Moving playground equipment and volleyball court—FULLY FUNDED—in process—a group  

      of volunteers from McDowell Community Church are coming on Saturday April 7th to   

      work on this.  Anyone else is welcomed to come help too!  

Other projects include: 

Gutters for the Dining Hall          Paint the Dining Hall        Paint Exterior cabin doors 

Mowing and weed eating            Cleaning              Replace the stage area in Dining Hall 

Grout rock on the Dining Hall      Washing windows     Power washing cabins 

Brush Hog  

If you are interested in helping with any of these projects, please contact Bill Bennett 



VOLUNTEERS 

We are pleased that several volunteers have committed to serve the Lord at Ridge Top     
Bible Camp for 2018 in the following ways: 

Mona Spears—Women’s Ministry Director             Bonnie Didlot—Head Cook 

Alicia Eggleston—Day Camp Director 

Jason and Miranda Brant—In addition to directing the Super Saturday, they are helping               
with all the scheduled events and camps in various ways, including giving a devotion,  rec-
reation, kitchen,  crafts,  and whatever else is needed. 

We have many other wonderful volunteers who are ready to help too! 

EQUIPMENT 

The camp now has a bigger tractor and brush hog available to be used. 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Ridge Top Bible Camp is pleased to add two new members to the Board, Gary Still and 
Kervyn Cook.  Below is a picture of the current board, except for Bobby Banks who was not 
available for the picture.   

 

 

 

 

 

                We appreciate your prayers, volunteer service, and financial support! 

          Bill & Brenda Bennett, InFaith Missionaries & Ridge Top Bible Camp Directors 

***If you would like to volunteer, donate garage sale items, sponsor a camper (see dates 

and information on the website), give towards the projects, the radio ministry, or the daily 

expenses to keep Ridge Top Bible Camp going, please fill out the enclosed insert and return 

in the envelope provided, or if you are receiving the newsletter by email, send to the ad-

dress listed below.  Any checks need to be made out to Ridge Top Bible Camp.  Thank you 

for whatever way the Lord is calling you to be involved! 

Ridge Top Bible Camp 

PO Box 431 

Wheaton, MO  64874 

Listen to Bill each morning on KNEO 91.7 on the radio 

at 8:15 as he shares from the Word and information 

about the camp.   

                       ridgetopbiblecamp.com  

Camp Director: Bill Bennett 

               417-342-7659 cell  

               417-652-7846 home 

Back row: Left to Right—Bill Bennett, Gary Still, Steve 

Spillman, Kervyn Cook 

Front Row:  Left to Right—Ferman Prewitt, Kevin 

Cash, Mike England. 

We are thankful for Mark Smith and the two years he served on 

the board.  He and his family helped immensely as the camp was 

started. 


